

DISTRICT 90 Meeting Mar. 8, 2022

Welcome – Serenity Prayer – Attendance: Treasurer- Gene, Treatment- Brandon, Corrections-craig, Intergroup Liaison- Craig, DCM- Randy, Archive-Aaron, Alt Secretary-Maddie, Geneseo GSR-Ted M. Minutes Approval -motioned from Craig, second from Gene, none opposed

Officers' Reports:

- **DCM:** Randy C.
- **Alt. DCM:** OPEN
- **Treasurer:** Gene V. Beginning Balance: \$537.06, Deposits: \$436.82, Debits: \$70.00, Set Aside Monies (debit) \$200.00, New Balance/Available Funds: \$703.88, Savings/Prudent Reserve: \$449.48.
- **Secretary:** Kelsey C.

Committee Reports:

- **Corrections:** Craig K-Life Skills doing well. Had about 14 present, half are actually doing an inventory. Rock island and Henry County are still closed.
- **Treatment:** Brandon S. - Excited for things to hopefully start to open back up to the public. Randy commented that he heard Riverside is allowing outside people in again.
- **P.I. :** OPEN
- **Literature:** OPEN
- **Accessibilities:** OPEN
- **Grapevine:** OPEN (Desiree K. - Area 20)
- **C.P.C. :** OPEN
- **Archives:** Aaron M. Was able to talk to some people this month. Asked if every group in the district is actually part of AA district or just happen to exist within the district boundaries. Randy noted that they are all in fact part of district, however only the ones listed have been active at some point in the last five years or so. Craig also let him know that he has a number of Delmar for Aaron as well.
- **Intergroup Liaison:** Craig K. Held elections. Treasurer is still available. Event coming up. District 9 is holding a mini workshop May 15th. Intergroup event ticket sales are low right now, need to get the tickets in.

GSR Reports:

- **Geneseo:** having good attendance. Judy C is this speaker this month Friday the 25th at 7pm
- **Last Chance:**
- **House Group:**
- **Henry County:** New paint job on the inside. New cabinets and counters. Speaker meeting Sat 19th. Potluck at 6. Speaker at 7. Meeting schedule has been messed up online. The only Saturday night meeting is the third of every month.
- **Milan Hillcrest:**
- **Camden:**
- **New Beginnings:** Open, Mon. 6:30pm, Wed. 8pm and Sat 2pm.
- **8n8AA:** Attendance is well. There is a step workshop coming up. Have a speaker meeting the last Saturday of every month. Trying to promote the Big Book study specifically for the 8&8.

Old Business: OPEN POSITIONS: • **Alt. DCM** • **PI** • **Literature** • **Accessibilities** • **C.P.C.** • **Grapevine:** Maddie would like to stand for the position. Nominated by Kelsey, Seconded my Craig. All in favor.

-Bridging the Gap Position -Intergroup wants a description of what the position would entail. Randy's understanding is the it is more of a clerical middle man position between treatment and corrections and GSO.

New Business: Gene would like to donate 5 gallons(\$150) for the coffee for the intergroup event coming up in April. Craig says the intergroup event needs baskets for auctions.

Craig makes a motion to adjourn. Aaron seconds, all in favor.